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On the 15th of March 

2025, Ramakrishna 

Mission Ashrama, Sohra, 

celebrated the Annual 

Celebration of Bhaganban 

Sri Ramakrishna’s 190th 

Birth Anniversary at Sohra 

Ashrama. The Clebration 

started with Chariot 

Procession at 9.00 AM where thousands of Devotees and local people 

takes part. On this day there were also different type of cultural 

programs on which different Schools under Ramakrishna Mission, 

Sohra came and participated. On this day there was also a Spiritual 

Public Meeting whereby Swami Anuragananda, Secretary of Sohra 



along with the Director of NIT Meghalaya, Swami Varanananda, the 

Rector of Sohra School and other people along with devotees took part. 

 

In this 

celebration around 

3000 people along 

with devotees 

participated in 

different items and 

performances and 

also took Prasad. 

The Celebration was 

concluded with the Evening Vesper Service of Sri Ramakrishna At The 

main Temple at 5:30 pm. Performed by the Hostel student. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


